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GENERA[@ELECTQ'C NUCLEAR ENERGY

ENGINEERING

GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY, P.O. BOX 460, PLEASANTON, CALIFORNIA 94566 DIVISION

September 16, 1980

Mr. Robert A. Clark, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #3
Division of Licensing

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Subject: Response to Additional Information Request Regarding Seismic
Scram System for The General Electric Test Reactor (GETR) -
License TR-1 - Docket 50-70

Dear Mr. Clark:

Attached are responses to the additional information request regarding the

seismic scram system at the General Electric Test Reactor (GETR). This

request was received on August 28, 1980 and concerned Item 2 of the sub-

mittal of August 14, 1980, R. W. Dammitzel to Darrell G. Eisenhut.

Very truly yours,

M.«M/ ~ or

R. W. Darmitzel, Manager { N NeTARY

Irradiation Processing Operation
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AFFTRMATION

The General Electric Company hereby submits the ''Response to Additional
Information Request Regarding Seismic Scram System'.

To the best of my knowledge and belief, the information contained herein
is accurate.

R, W. Darmitzel, Manager
Irradiation Processing Operation
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Subu}itted and sworn before me this 16th day of September, 1980,

ZM_C_@“{W , Notary Public in and for the

County of Alameda, State of California.




